
Good evening, Kiser families. This is principal Merrie Conaway. Check out this week’s Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/2rxwm.  Eighth graders will take their Science End of 
Grade tests on Monday, all grades will take their Math End of Grade tests on Tuesday and 
their ELA End of Grade tests on Wednesday. On these days, all students will remain in their 
Core 1 class until 1:00 each day. Please do not plan to check your child out prior to 1:00 so 
they may complete their tests.  We will send students their scores on Friday, June 6th.   
 
The 8th grade dance is coming up June 6th and we need volunteers! There are several 
opportunities to help, including set-up, breakdown, and food donations. Please follow this 
link to sign up.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084AADA62CA31-56873250-8thgrade#/ 
 
Hoping to support our students, teachers, and staff at Kiser next year? Volunteer as a PTA 
member! There are many opportunities to join the team and we'd love to have you. Follow 
this link to let us know what areas you might be interested in. 
https://forms.gle/jqRGaauutkHengMF7 
 
Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday! 
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